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Broadcast Date: January 18, 2023 Bulletin #: K-03-23 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: PPE Waste Removal Services – Master Agreements – New 

   

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) is pleased to 
announce the award of multiple new non-mandatory Master Agreements (MAs) for PPE 
Waste Removal Services. The MAs are as follows: 
 

Agreement Number Contractor Name 
5-22-99-31-01 Hakuna Services Inc. 

5-22-99-31-02 Inter-State Oil Co. 
 
MA details, User Instructions, and pricing can be found by clicking the agreement number 
above.   
 
The MAs noted above are considered Environmentally Preferable Purchasing (EPP) or 
“green” contracts because the contractors have committed to zero landfill disposal. They 
will recycle or use waste-to-energy services to dispose of materials. Visit the Buying Green 
Guide for additional EPP information. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
Lynnell Cuthbertson 

Lynnell.Cuthbertson@dgs.ca.gov  
(279) 799-3844 
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